
IN THE NEWS 
Curie Class 
I wanted to say a huge well done to Year 2 who have started their Key Stage 1 assessments. They have 
taken it all in their stride and have tried very hard on the papers we have done already this week, which is 
all we could ever ask of them. Well done Curie Class! 

Netball at The Deanes 
On Wednesday, a team of our Year 6 netballers went to The Deanes to take part in a netball rally. There 
were over 20 teams competing, divided into pools of 4 teams.  We won two out of the three matches but 
this wasn’t enough to take us through to the semi-finals.  The children had a great day and we were 
complimented on their behaviour and team spirit by the other schools we played.  Well done! 

 
Muddy Run 
Harry (Year 5) and Grace (Year 3) are completing a muddy run to raise money for Cancer Research and 
Grace is also donating her hair to the Princess Trust in order for them to make wigs for poorly children. If 
you would like to support them, their Mum has shared the following link with us if you would like to donate: 
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/danielles-race-for-life-211007033978 Good luck to them 
both and well done for fundraising for such important causes. 

Have a wonderful weekend and let’s hope the sun continues to shine! 
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EVERY SECOND COUNTS 
Respectful. Resilient. Resourceful. Reflective. Responsible. Ready. 
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CELEBRATE  
Montgomerie Mentions: Pixie-Rose, Jacob, Sofia, Phoebe, Eloise, David, Eliana, Mia C, Jackson, 
Malek, Molly, Charley, Max D, Finley, Danielle, Samuel, Aiden, Evelyn, Katie and Skye 
VIP Lunchers: Harrison and Victor 
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ATTENDANCE 
The national picture of attendance is currently fluctuating. Previously, we compared our attendance to a 
National figure of 96%; presently this figure fluctuates week on week. The government clarification of 
‘regular’ attendance has not changed: it still means children must be in school EVERY DAY. Our motto, 
every second counts, is at the heart of Montgomerie. We must  work together to continue to improve 

attendance and punctuality. This week’s National: 91.7% 
 

The Royals Class 85.34% Below national 
 Peacock Class 88.33% Below national 
Curie Class 95.00% Above national 
Attenborough Class 93.75% Below national 
Barnardo Class 98.28% Above national 
Branson Class 96.98% Above national 
Luther King Class 100.00% Above national 
Whole School this Week 93.97% Above national 
Whole School to Date 93.34% Above national 

 

Luther King  
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